From: celia goreharm

Sent: 13 January 2023 15:13

To: Planning Planning

Cc: davidgoreham@yahoo.co.uk
Subject: 2022/4490/P

We live next door to this property which has recently undergone a significant amount of refurbishment. The
proposed new side window is considerably larger then the one currently in the side wall and we feel will enable
direct overlooking through a long standing window in our side wall, thus potentially leading to loss of privacy .
Enlargement of the back window will make it easy to get out onto the new flat roof, as can be easily seen in Fig 11
pg 5 of the submission. This will cause overlooking of our property and the potential use of the small flat roof area
as an external balcony, as well as direct view into our glass roofed conservatory , which will cause us ||| | | | @ ] EIIE
as well as potential noise pollution.

Please can you will consider these comments when making your decision.

Celia and David Goreham . 71, Patshull Road NW52LE Sent from my iPad



